
Dear applicant,

	 Thank you for applying for the McLouth UMC scholarship, awarded twice a 
year to approved applicants.

	 Our conference, Great Plains UMC, has asked for contact information from 
our youth. This is a way to stay connected to those as they leave their home church. 
Please indicate if you are willing for us to provide your information to the conference. 
Your answer has no bearing on your acceptance of this scholarship. 

***Please return this sheet along with your application by July 1 to the church office 
or Sandra Nowasell.

_______ Yes, McLouth United Methodist Church may provide my contact information 
to ONLY the Great Plains Conference

_______ No, I would prefer my information not be shared

Name_________________________  Signature________________________  Date___________




